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 Dates for your Diary 

Term Dates 2022 

  First Day Last Day 
Summer 1 17th April 26th May 

Half Term 29th May 2nd June 

Summer 2 6th June 21st July 

Dear families, 

Thank you so much for a wonderful Spring 

Term! 

It was great that so many of you bought cakes 

at our Cake Sale - we have paid £170 to the 

‘Disasters Emergency Committee’, this money 

will support people affected by the earthquake 

in Turkey and Syria. 

Thank you for the families that have signed up 

to Parent Hub. We will be publishing fewer 

newsletters (half-termly) and using the app to 

communicate with families on a more regular 

basis - please do sign up!  

Please note: There is an INSET day on the 5th June and the 

school is closed. There are also 2 bank holidays, on the 1st 

and 8th May - the school will also be closed on these two 

days. 

School Lunches Price change—April 2023 
 
There will be new charges for School Meals from 1st 
April 2023. The new charges are a reflection on the 
increases in the National Living Wage (NLW) and the 
Retail Price Index (RPI%) including food inflation. 
Please note that the new charge will be £2.85 per day/
£14.25 per week. 
Payments for school lunches are made using our bank 
details 
Please do not hesitate to ask at Reception, if you need 
support 
 



Remember we always like to hear about children’s 

interests at home or special events.  

We would especially love any photos of Ramadan 

and Easter, as we make books with the children so 

that they can talk about and share these 

experiences with their peers.  

Please feel free to share a photo by emailing it to: 

admin@balham-nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk  

Keeping safe: 

Please do not keep any medications (or food) in your 

child’s bag. If your child needs medication at nursery, 

please speak to the admin team or your Key Person and 

fill out  a  ‘medication form’,  a request to administer 

medication at nursery has to be approved by a member 

of the senior leadership team before we can do so. 

What children have been thinking and learning 

about? 

Huge thanks for all the parents that have come in and shared 

their skills and experiences with the children over the past couple 

of weeks! 

Making marks 

Re-telling our favourite stories 

Making porridge 

Always lots of fun things to do! 

Tasting new things 

 



Making Pizza 

Have a good 

rest over the 

holidays! 

Holiday Activities: 

 https://balham-nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk/content/10-childrens-centre/1-about-the-

children-s-centre/easter-half-term-edit-3-timetable-2023.pdf 

Holiday activities 

can be found at the 

link above. 

https://balham-nursery.wandsworth.sch.uk/content/10-childrens-centre/1-about-the-children-s-centre/easter-half-term-edit-3-timetable-2023.pdf



